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Sunday, 14" May 2006

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Amandah Jantzen, performed at the Silk Road Club at Grand
InterContinental Seoul for a period of 6 months from 15" November, 2005 till 14"
May 2006.

Amandah has always been very punctual, honest and reliable. Most of all, she had
an excellent rapport with our guests & we received many compliments on her
performance.

During her tenure with us, she performed beyond our expectations & was an
integral component to the continued success of the venue.

| have no hesitation in recommending her to any other venue & wish her all the
best for the future.

Good luck on your new assignment & should you need my referral or
recommendation in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Executive Assistant Manager - F&B
Grand InterContinental Seoul
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